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13th March 2025 

New Governors 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to announce we received four applications for the role of parent 

governor. The personal statements by each applicant all endorsed the school’s 

vision and values and we are very excited to welcome all four candidates as new 

governors. They will officially take up their post on May 24th 2025. 

 

Sam Opaleye – Tiara’s dad in FS2 

Sara Khan – Khadija’s mum in Y2 and Mariyam in Y5 

Amina Mohamoud – Mustafa’s mum in Y3 and Mahamed in Y5 

James McLean – Jamieson’s dad in Y4 

 

We would like to wish them well in their new roles and we look forward to 

working with them in the future. 

I would personally like to say a huge thank you to our parents and community for 

the support you all show. It is a real privilege to be the headteacher of such an 

amazing school, ‘Together we are Porter Croft’ is a true reflection of our 

community and long may this continue. 

 

Kind regards 

Cath Thomas 

 

Headteacher 
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